
Resources for Questions

Federal Audit Clearinghouse (FAC) Update

HUD @ Work  Federal Audit Clearinghouse - Home (census.gov)         fac.gov 

What is Changing?

The Federal Audit Clearinghouse 
website will transition from 
Census to General Services 

Administration on Oct. 1, 2023

What Should I Know?

Audit year 2023 SA reports can only be 
submitted to fac.gov starting Oct. 1, 2023

2022 single audit (SA) reports are due to 
legacy Census FAC by Oct. 1, 2023

What do I Need to do?

Explore the new GSA FAC website

Complete and submit 2022 SAs to Census 
FAC by Oct. 1, 2023

Start over in GSA FAC if you do not 
submit your 2022 audits by Oct. 1, 2023 or 
if you need to amend 2022 or prior audits 

Create a login.gov account if you do not 
already have one

Access the knowledge base and contact 
support on the GSA FAC Help Center

October 1, 2023

FAC Submission 
Website Transitions 
to General Services 
Administration (GSA)

http://hudatwork.hud.gov/HUD/cfo/po/f/audit/singleaudit
https://facweb.census.gov/uploadpdf.aspx
https://www.fac.gov/welcome/
https://www.login.gov/
https://support.fac.gov/hc/en-us
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